
 

 
Media Release- WCB Launches New Website 

 
 
 
Yellowknife, NT (May 25, 2006)- The Workers’ Compensation Board of the 
Northwest Territories and Nunavut has just launched their newest communication 
tool. The WCB’s new website is now live and is located at www.wcb.nt.ca or 
www.wcbnunavut.ca. 
 
“Our website is a key tool for our stakeholders,” says David Clark, President & 
CEO. “It not only provides workers and employers with the resources they need 
to work with the WCB, but it also acts as an information resource used to learn 
about the functionality of our board.” 
 
The new site design is easier to navigate than the previous website, making 
information sharing and resources more readily available. The site content has also 
gone through extreme revisions to ensure that the information being passed along is 
valid and up-to-date; providing the public with the best information possible. 
 
One of the newest functions of the site is the opportunity for stakeholders to provide 
feedback on revolving issues that are relevant to the WCB. To jump start the new 
site, the WCB has invited the public to provide feedback on the proposed new Safety 
Act Regulations.  

 
The presence of such an effective communication tool is incredibly important as we 
continue to strive to better serve all of our stakeholders with consistent, accessible 
information. 
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